
Remembering William Shakespeare: 23rd April, 2021

In order to mark Shakespeare's remembrance on his birth and death anniversary (23rd April) in these
gloomy times of Covid19 pandemic, the Department of English pulled off an environment friendly
socio-literary endeavour by inviting the students for a unique workshop. The students were asked to
plant a sapling around them and name it on any one of their favourite Shakespeare characters.
Responding to the same around 75 students from Semester 1, 3, 5 along with 3 alumni members of
the department participated in this drive through Google Classroom. More than 65 saplings were
planted in response which made this day a remarkable one. Students were promising and creative
enough in naming their saplings on the names of various Shakespearean characters . They also
promised to take care of these plants for all the times to come. The event was curated by Dr. Varsha
Singh. The drive received encouraging response from scholars around the country.

Few submissions are being attached to view. More submissions can be seen through this link:
https://www.facebook.com/gncenglish/
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